
 
  

 
 

 

Date: September 25, 2023 

 

To: Eligible Road Striping Companies/Vendors 

 

From: Kenneth Morris, Purchasing Manager 

 

RE: Addendum 1 to Jackson County RFP 230016, Road Striping (LMIG), Jackson 

County 

 

1. Addendum 1 is hereby issued to provide responses to interested vendors/ firms to the 

below questions submitted to Jackson County.   

a. Question: The proposal does not have any specifications for what materials are 

to be used. Can you specify which material shall be used for the painted striping 

(IE. HiBuild or Standard DOT paint) and the stop bars (Paint or 

Thermoplastic)? 

i. Response: Standard DOT Paint 

b. Question: How is this being paid? The bid form asks for both unit prices and a 

total for all work. Will this be paid by unit price or as a Lump Sum? 

i. Response: Will be paid by unit as work is completed 

c. Question: How is the striping unit price being measured? Is it being measured 

by the Linear Mile of a single line (as per GADOT standards) or would a 

“Mile” include all 4 lines within the mile of roadway? 

i. Response: Measured Linear miles, single line 

d. Question: Existing roads have yellow skips. Will the striping be replaced as 

currently exists? 

i. Response: Stripe as currently exists 

e. Question: Will all roads receive RPM’s? 

i. Response: No RPMs 

f. Question: Will RPM’s be installed based on the current specifications (double 

indicated)? 

i. Response: N/A  

g. Question: The road list shows 4” striping. It appears that the existing striping is 

the DOT standard of 5”. Will 5” be installed? 

i.  Response: Yes, 5’’ Installed 

h. Question: Will the County clip/blade the edges of the roadway, prior to 

installation of edgelines? 

i. Response: County will clip shoulder for striping. 

 

2. All other terms and conditions in RFQ 230016 remain unchanged. 
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3. Any inquiries concerning Addendum 1 should be made to Kenneth Morris, Purchasing 

Manager, (706) 367-6309 or via email at kmorris@jacksoncountygov.com 
 

4. Jackson County reserves the right to reject any and all proposals, to waive any 

technicalities or irregularities and to award the offer based upon the most responsive, 

responsible submission. 

 

5. Bidders must acknowledge receipt of addenda, by either signing and attaching this 

copy, or by writing “Acknowledge Addenda #1” at bottom of Bid Schedule. 
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